
THE MYSTERY OF THE GOLDEN ARM-RING

Workshops 9-13 September 2024 at Torre Abbey
2 hour workshop 9.30-11.30am or 12.30-2.30pm

A special opportunity for primary schools in Torbay, brought to you by  
The Agatha Christie Festival in partnership with The Writers’ Block and 
Torre Abbey, supported by The Rosalind Hicks Charitable Trust.

Coming to Torre Abbey this year, all the way from the British Museum, is a mysterious 
ancient arm-ring. This jewel was found along the local seashore but how did it get there? 
Who owned the golden arm-ring? What story lies behind it? 

Join writers Sarah and Olivia for an immersive and fun packed creative writing workshop. 
Walk in the footsteps of Agatha Christie’s famous detectives to uncover a great riddle. 
Follow a trail of cryptic clues in the stunning gardens of Torre Abbey and create your own 
story to solve The Mystery of the Golden Arm-Ring. 

To book a free of charge session for your school: please contact Grace at Torre 
Abbey grace.melsher@torbay.gov.uk.  Let us know your preferred date and time.  
Spaces are limited so please book before the end of term. If transport is difficult for your 
school, the Festival can help.  Do please let us know.

This project is part of Agatha Christie Festival’s charitable commitment to working with 
local young people to improve literacy and foster a love of reading.


